
  

 
 

 
 

 
23rd June, 2017 

 
 

‘BELIEVE, ACHIEVE, SERVE’ 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
During the summer holiday I will be going into hospital 
for a heart operation.  This is because of a long 
standing problem, which I have been advised needs to 
be put right.  I will still be recovering when the new 
school year starts in September and for some time into 
the autumn term.   
 
Every effort has been made in school to make sure that 
this causes minimum disruption to the running of the 
school. 
 
In my absence Mrs Chai will be acting Head Teacher.  I 
have every confidence in her to do a great job.  I am 
sure the same goes for all of you and that she can count 
on your full support. 
 
Yours sincerely   
 

 
Mark McQueen  
Head Teacher 

Forthcoming 

Events 

 
 

Monday 26th June 

 Parents and 

children notified 

of classes 

2017/18 

 Start of 

‘Transition’ Week 

(ends Friday 30th 

June) 

 Kitchen Theme 

Day – ‘Game, Set 

& Match’ 

 New Reception 

Pupils’ visits start 

(finish 7th July) 

 

Wednesday 28th June 

 PTFA Own 

Clothes Day 

(Bottles) 

 

Friday 30th June 

 Y4 Sacramental 

Celebration Day 

 

Sunday 2nd July 

 PTFA Summer 

Fair 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


